9/21/21, 2:50 PM Mail - Heather Gebbie - Outlook

RE: Riding Mill cricket club premises licence

Phil Winspear
Wed 15-Sep-21 5:48 PM
To: Colin Lisgo reather Gebbie <heather.gebbie@northumberland.gov.uk>; Martin Baird

Thank you Colin.
Ms. Gebbie, | confirm that | would be happy with Colin’s alternative proposal below.

Kind regards

Phil Winspear

Director

BROOMHAUGH
MANAGEMENT LTD

M:
E:

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email and its attachments are confidential to the intended recipient. They may not be used by, disclosed to, distributed
or copied in any way to anyone other than the intended recipient. If this email is received in error please contact Phil Winspear at Broomhaugh
Management Limited on 07977 468379.

From: Colin Lisgo

Sent: 15 September 2021 17:33

To: heather.gebbie@northumberland.gov.uk; Phil Winspear

Subject: Riding Mill cricket club premises licence

Dear Ms Debbie,

Thank you for your letter of the 10th. September, 2021.

| appreciate that this is late in these proceedings but | would like to suggest the following:-
We have no objections to a licence being granted for the following times:-

One hour before the start of any cricket match and two hours after the end of any cricket match.

The current proposed hours would be acceptable for a public house but this is a small cricket club with a bar
area of approximately 300/400 square feet in a quiet residential area.

Yours sincerely

Colin Lisgo

https://outlook.office.com/mail/id/AAQKAGY XZjMxZJA1LTYxZWQtNDk2NC1iZmNjLWVmNDVkOGU1MTdjYWAQAGCdgphvYYNGitiicjascus%3D 11



9/21/21, 2:48 PM Mail - Heather Gebbie - Outlook

Re: Riding Mill cricket club premises licence

Martin Baird
Wed 15-Sep-21 8:22 PM

To: Phil Winspear
Cc: Colin Lisgo - Heather Gebbie <heather.gebbie@northumberland.gov.uk>

There also needs to a limit to how many occasional licences would be granted in one year.How
long can a cricket match go on for?There needs to be a cut off point,should a game go on and on.

On 15 Sep 2021, at 17:48, Phil Winspear

Thank you Colin.
Ms. Gebbie, | confirm that | would be happy with Colin’s alternative proposal below.

Kind regards

Phil Winspear

Director

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email and its attachments are confidential to the intended recipient. They may not be used by,
disclosed to, distributed or copied in any way to anyone other than the intended recipient. If this email is received in error please
contact Phil Winspear at Broomhaugh Management Limited on 07977 468379.

From: Colin Lisgo

Sent: 15 September 2021 17:33

To: heather.gebbie@northumberland.gov.uk; Phil Winspear Martin
Baird

Subject: Riding Mill cricket club premises licence

Dear Ms Debbie,

Thank you for your letter of the 10th. September, 2021.

| appreciate that this is late in these proceedings but | would like to suggest the following:-

We have no objections to a licence being granted for the following times:-

One hour before the start of any cricket match and two hours after the end of any cricket match.

The current proposed hours would be acceptable for a public house but this is a small cricket
club with a bar area of approximately 300/400 square feet in a quiet residential area.

Yours sincerely

Colin Lisgo

https://outlook.office.com/mail/id/AAQKAG Y XZjMxZJA1LTYXZWQtNDk2NC1iZmNjLWVmNDVkOGU1MTdjYWAQAGCdqphvYYNGitiicjascus %3D



